
@ Campus Placement  

LG Electronics, Noida                                                                            

 

Proud moment for NSIC --- Nearly 16 students from Electronics & Communication Engg.(Batch 2019), 

Mechanical Engg. (Batch 2019) and Electrical Eng. (Batch 2018) from Raja Jait Singh Government 

Polytechnic, Neemka, Faridabad run by NSIC Technical Service Centre Neemka have been placed at a 

well-reputed LG Electronics, Noida. The Placement drive was conducted on Apr 27, 2022 at our 

campus. We are really thankful to Mr Manikantan Jayabalan to provide an opportunity to our 

students. A special mention to our respected Mr. Umesh Dixit Principal / GM for his invaluable 

mentorship, who always foster to focus on education and learning to achieve greater excellence. With 

a deep sense of appreciation, we thank Mr. Manoj Kumar Meena, Diploma Coordinator / DM Tech for 

his untiring efforts. We owe to Ms Renu Dahiya (DM, NSIC, Neemka) for coordinating the event. The 

Placement procedure started in the college premises at around 10:00 am and was proceeded with 

two rounds. In the initial round, an objective type test was conducted by them for the students to 



check their analytical skills, wherein a total of 28 students participated. On the same day, face to face 

interviews were conducted for all the participants. The HR personnel were glad to see the confidence 

of the students and they appreciated the calibre and technical knowledge of the students. Finally, they 

nodded to sign MOU as well.  

 


